
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Monday, July 17th, 2023 

Contact: 
Heidi Kuklis 
Executive Director 
402-336-2406 
heidi@ncdhd.ne.gov  
 

Public Meeting Notice: NCDHD Board of Health Meeting 

The Board of Health for the North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) will meet on Friday, July 

28th, 2023, with roll call starting at 10:30 a.m. This meeting will take place at the office of North Central 

District Health Department, located at 422 East Douglas Street in O’Neill, Nebraska. A current agenda is 

available at the NCDHD office.  

### 

 

mailto:heidi@ncdhd.ne.gov

